
 
From: Joanne McFadden  
Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2013 11:14 AM 
To: Mercier, Betty 
Subject: Re: AWAC Next Meeting 
 
Hi Betty 
 
I'm finding that with the time change in the meetings I have a conflict. 
 
So this will mean I will have a difficult time making the meetings. 
 
I feel as though I will be less reliable and it would be best for me to resign.  
 
I can come to the next meeting to discuss the resignation procedure if that works (I am unsure how the 
process goes). 
 
My apologies, and I hope that everyone understands. 
 
Best 
Joanne McFadden 
 
 

 

 


